
From: Lauren N. Simpson
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Hb 132
Date: Friday, April 26, 2019 8:58:33 AM

 
 
From: julie welch <welchride@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 3:59 PM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Subject: Hb 132
 
I fully oppose this bill!
 
This bill is State theft of the permanent fund from the rightful transfer to citizens.
Julie Welch
Ninilchik
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